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Now that it's summer, please take a moment

to check your calendars and let your program

manager know if you have any vacations or

other scheduling changes. 

We also encourage you to look at

VolunteerMatters and see whether you can

pick up any additional shifts as your fellow

volunteers take time off to enjoy the summer!

SUMMER IS HERE!

TEAM CEAP

VOLUNTEER VOICE
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UPCOMING HOLIDAYS
CEAP will be closed on the following days in

observance of federal holidays and to allow

Team CEAP some well-deserved time off!

Monday, September 2: Labor Day
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Farm Fresh Fest is here! This program

will take place on Wednesdays from

3pm-5pm from July 10 through August

28. Produce packing will be 12:30pm-

2:30pm and distribution shifts will be

2:30pm-5:30pm. Shifts are live in

VolunteerMatters. We ask that you

commit to staying for the entire shift!

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
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Volunteer for 2+ shifts to receive a Farm Fresh shirt!

We have many corporate and civic

groups joining us for this event series,

so it may look like shifts are full, but

you are welcome to sign up anyways -

we need all the hands of support we

can get! Please contact

maggie.murphy@ceap.com. 

THANK YOU, TURNING LEAF VOLUNTEERS!

CEAP’s Turning Leaf Thrift Store had sales

running in our store and lobby throughout

the entire month of June, and we want to

thank our Turning Leaf volunteers for

making it happen! All proceeds from the

Thrift are invested back into our

community through CEAP’s programs, so

these volunteers help keep our neighbors

clothed AND nourished. Thank you all!
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VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT
This month, we are spotlighting Chad S., a Food

Market volunteer who joined Team CEAP this

year!

“Chad always brings a positive energy to the

Food Market and comes in ready to get things

done. He has a phenomenal work ethic and is

collaborative with his fellow volunteers, staff,

and our neighbors. We’re thankful to have Chad

in the CEAP community!” -Brian, Food Market

Manager

INSIDE BRIAN'S BRAIN

Please don’t throw bread away without staff
approval!

Bakery items that appear to be past date may

have been frozen before that date, and perfectly

good to eat still. 

When bakery items are past date but still look

good, we are offering them to our neighbors on

carts in our drive-thru and shared lobby. We’ll let

our neighbors decide what they do or don’t want

to take with them!


